
 
 

 

Date: 11.02.2021   

 

To, 

 

Manager 

Listing Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051  

 

Symbol: SOUTHWEST  

 

Subject: Announcement for receipt of Letter of Award from Geological Survey of India (GSI)  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We are pleased to share with you that South West Pinnacle Exploration Limited has got a Letter of Award for G2 

Stage Coal Exploration in Bhadradri Kothagudem District, Telangana under Geological Survey of India (GSI). The 

aggregate value of contract is Rs. 1.00 Crore (approx) including GST which is expected to be completed by May 

2021.  

 

This is for your information and record. 

 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 


